From: PublicAccessDC.Comments@Cherwell-DC.gov.uk [mailto:PublicAccessDC.Comments@Cherwell-DC.gov.uk] 
Sent: 12 January 2015 15:19
To: Public Access DC Comments
Subject: Comments for Planning Application 14/02004/HYBRID

Planning Application comments have been made. A summary of the comments is provided below.
Comments were submitted at 3:18 PM on 12 Jan 2015 from Mr Ian Upstone.
	Application Summary

	Address:
	Land South Of Perdiswell Farm Shipton Road Shipton On Cherwell 

	Proposal:
	OUTLINE:- Up to 1500 dwellings, including affordable housing and up to a 150 unit care village (C2) with associated publicly accessible ancillary facilities; site for a new primary school; up to 930sqm of retail space; up to 7,500sqm locally led employment (B1/B2/B8) including link and ride; site for a football association step 5 football facility with publicly accessible ancillary facilities; public open space, associated infrastructure, engineering and ancillary works, (all matters reserved except for means of access to the development); and Full Planning:- development of Phase 1 at the south western corner of the site for the erection of 29 residential dwellings (29 or the 1500 described above) with associated open space, parking and landscaping; with vehicular access provided from Upper Campsfield Road (A4095), Shipton Road and Oxford Road (A44) 

	Case Officer:
	Tracey Morrissey 

	Click for further information


	Customer Details

	Name:
	Mr Ian Upstone

	Email:
	ian.upstone@cherwell-dc.gov.uk 

	Address:
	Bodicote House White Post Road, Bodicote, Oxfordshire OX15 4AA


	Comments Details

	Commenter Type:
	Professional Bodies

	Stance:
	Customer made comments in support of the Planning Application

	Reasons for comment:
	

	Comments:
	Happy they have taken Waste storage and collection in to consideration. If the developer needs any more advice please refer to: Waste and Recycling guidance which can be found on the Cherwell District Council website http://www.cherwell.gov.uk/index.cfm?articleid=1735 Section 106 contribution of £67.50 per property will also be required. Thanks


